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Sent: February 03, 2014 3:02 PM

To: IESO Stakeholder Engagement

Subject: Outage Management Process Redesign (SE-109)- software testing complete

This is a reminder email to all Outage Management Process Redesign (SE-109) participants that the new
Interim Outage Management Process will take effect on February 5, 2014.

Testing of updated outage management software concluded on January 30, 2014. All test results submitted by
participants were as expected and no issues were identified. Please note that, although the testing period is
over, it is still possible to access the updated ONLORF software for the purpose of becoming familiar with the
changes. The Sandbox Portal is accessed at https://portalsandbox.ieso.ca using the same user ID as for the
Production Portal but a different password.

Training on the Interim Process was provided to market participants through two live webinars. Recordings of
these webinars are available on the SE-109 webpage in the December 11, 2013 and January 15, 2014 rows. In
addition, the following resources may be useful to review in order to facilitate a smooth transition:
e A new Outage Management Quick Take is posted on the Market Place Training webpage.
¢ A new Online Outage Data Submission Guide Found will be found here under the Tool Training
Manuals and Simulations heading.
**Note that the information in these documents does not take effect until the February 5, 2014

Please email customer.relations@ieso.ca with any questions or if you experience any issues in relation to
implementation of the Interim Process.

Thank you,
IESO Stakeholder Engagement

+++
This email is being sent to Outage Management Process Redesign (SE-109) participants


http://ieso.ca/imoweb/consult/consult_se109.asp
https://www.ieso.ca/imoweb/marketplaceTraining/quicktakes.asp
http://www.ieso.ca/imoweb/marketplaceTraining/training_overview.asp

